The Rockland County Police Academy will be hosting the FBI’s Law Enforcement Officers Killed and Assaulted Program Officer safety and Awareness Training (LEOKA OSAT)

Presented by Retired FBI Special Agent Tim Latterner
Hosted at The Rockland County Police Academy on:

April 18, 2024, from 0800 to 1600

OBJECTIVE: To assist law enforcement managers, trainers, and personnel in the identification of training issues for the purpose of preventing the deaths and/or serious injuries of law enforcement personnel. 

DESCRIPTION: This program provides information on the history and policy relating to the LEOKA (Law Enforcement Officers Killed and Assaulted) Program. Also provided are in-depth analyses of two studies which were concluded in 1992 and 1997 and resulted in the publications “Killed in the Line of Duty” and "In the Line of Fire." The objectives of these studies were to identify elements in certain situations which led to the ultimate felonious deaths and serious injuries of police officers. Demographic and behavioral descriptors for the victim officers and the offenders were developed and will be presented. The findings and resulting safety training issues will also be presented. 


There is No Charge for this training it is provided by the FBI. 

To register for this 8-hour course contact the Academy staff at: rcpa@rcpin.net – please give your name, rank, and agency.


